BARRY COUNTY

2023 BUDGET MESSAGE



Now on this 19th day of January, 2023, comes
Joyce Ennis, Clerk of the County Commission, as budget officer and presents for the records of the County Commission, information and estimates for the year 2023 as required by The County Budget Law (Sections 50.525 to 50.745, RSMo.) being in words and figures as follows:

BUDGET MESSAGE:
The Barry County Commission proposes a budget of $5,607,607.44 for 2023. Estimated revenue projection is $5,710,275.00 plus $2,981,466.43 carried over from 2022 giving a total appropriation of $8,691,741.43. The Commission approved an 8% COLA for county employees and a 2% COLA for office holders.

Law Enforcement Budget

With the passing of the ½ cent Law Enforcement Tax, Sheriff and Jail costs are no longer taken from general revenue funds.

The Barry County Commission proposes a budget of $2,739,170.00 for 2023. Estimate revenue projection is $2,752,500.00 plus $213,370.80 carried over from 2022 giving a total appropriation of $2,965,870.80.
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